SAULT STE. MARIE
AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

A Great Place to Learn
876 MARQUETTE AVENUE / SAULT STE MARIE, MI 49783
PHONE (906) 635-6609 - FAX (906) 635-6642

November 6, 2024

Dear Sault Community,

On behalf of the Sault Area Public Schools Board of Education, [ wanted to take a
moment to thank you all for voting in the recent bond proposal. Even though our efforts to
construct a new elementary school did not pass, your participation means a lot.

I'want to assure students, parents, staff, and members of the community that despite
this setback, we will continue to provide high-quality educational experiences for each student
in our care. As always, our commitment is to our students and to ensure that Sault Area Public
Schools remain a Great Place to Learn.
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